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Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator, Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission g
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 _ _ . _ , a
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Dear Mr. Collins:
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SUBJECT: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
Potentially Reportable Deficiency No. 180
" Failure to Maintain Adequate Document Control
of Vendor Manuals"

REFERENCES: 1. Telecon on 10/19/84 between G.E. Wuller (LP&L) and
T.A. Flippo (NRC)

2. W3P84-2386 from K.W. Cook (LP&L) to J.T. Collins (NRC),
dated 9/13/84

In accordance with 10CFR50.55(e), LP&L provided telephone notification on
September 18, 1984 of the subject deficiency. Via Reference 1, LP&L
obtained an extension to November 16, 1984 for submittal of the written
report on PRD-180. The Reference 2 letter provided LP&L's response to
related Violation No. 8425-01 which provided details on corrective actions
planned and underway to resolve this violation.

LP&L requires additional time to evaluate the safety significance of
PRD-180 for reportability determination of the deficiency per 10CFR50.55(e)
guidance. LP&L has, therefore, rescheduled the submittal of the written,

report on PRD-180 for December 17, 1984.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. G.E. Wuller at (504) 464-3499,
Onsite Licensing.

Yours very truly,

8411290563 841120
PDR ADOCK 05000382 K.W. Cook 1

S PDR !Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager |

KWC/GEW/pcl

cc: NRC, Director, Office of I&E INPO Records Center (D.L. Gillispic)
NRC, Director, Of fice of Management E.L. Blake
NRC-NRR, G.W. Knighton W.M. Stevenson
NRC-NRR, D.M. Crutchfield
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